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UNITED STATES,r() NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5

'

WASHING TON, D. C. 20555

\.....)E
March 8, 1990

i

HEMORANDUM FOR: Graham D. Johnson, Director
Division of Accounting and Finance
Of fice of the Controller

FROM: Donald F. Hassell, Senior Attorney
Office of the General Counsel

SUBJECT: REVIEk' 0F DRAFT SALARY OFFSET PROCEDURES ;

[
~ In accordance with your request of January 4,1990, I have completed a

review of the draft NRC s61ery offset proceduros required by the Debt> '
.-

'
Collection Act of 1982. I have developed numerous comments that should be
resolved before the regulations are forwarded to the Office of Personnel
Management (OPM)forreview. In the interest of time, rather than
drafting a detailed memorandum containing a number of comments end
suspstions, I would like to meet with you or members of your staff to
resolve my comments. My comments are reflected in a mark-up of the draft
procedures you provided for review. Subject to the resolution of those
comments, I have no legal objection to the submission of the draft NRC i

salary offset regulations to OPM for review.
,

should yet have any questions I can be reached at 492-1555.
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Donald F. Hassell, Senior Attorney

;

Office of the General Counsel I

cc: D. Dandois /
J. Souder
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